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Wednesday 3 August 2022 Term 3 Week 3 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Thursday 4 August Tweed District Athletics 

Friday 5 August Touch Football Gala Day 

8-10 August Stage 3 Camp Maranatha 

Thursday 11 August K-2 Athletics Beach Day 

Friday 12 August State Rugby League Knockout 
                                              Championships 
 

15-17 August Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

Friday 19 August FNC Zone Athletics 

Tuesday 23-25 August NSW/PSSA Primary Rugby 
                                              Union Championships 
 

Thursday 25 August Book Parade 

Please also remember to look after our neighbours by not     

parking across driveways or in drives. 
 

If your child has a mobile phone we ask these are left in the 

office each morning. When they pick them up, they should stay 

in their bags until they exit the school. Thank you for                

encouraging and reminding your children to do this. 
 

Thursday week 4, all students from Kindergarten to Year 2 will be 

involved in the K – 2 Athletics Beach day. It will involve age    

running races and novelty events down at Kingscliff beach, in 

front of the surf club. Parents and Carers are invited, more     

information is in the note that has been sent home. 
 

COVID Update 

This week we had a huge shipment of new RAT tests delivered to 

the school, so if you need some, please see our office for some 

more. Stay home if unwell ∙ 

If your child is unwell, you must keep them at home. If 

they are displaying even mild COVID-19 symptoms, they 

should take a COVID test and isolate. ∙  

Your child should only return to school once they have 

returned a negative test and they are symptom free. ∙  

If your child tests positive to COVID-19, register the positive result 

with Service NSW, isolate for 7 days. Students are not to return to 

school, even if they test negative, in those 7 days and follow NSW 

health guidelines  

Belinda Mirana 
Relieving Principal 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Welcome to Education week 2022. This year’s theme is all about 

‘Creating Futures’. Education Week gives us the opportunity to 

reflect on our achievements and acknowledge the hard work and 

dedication from everyone working in our schools and across the 

department. From the first days in child care and early education 

through to primary and secondary school, then to post-school       

pathways, our education system is preparing young people to be 

agile thinkers and lifelong learners. 
 

This week we have had Spelling Bee, numerous sporting events 

and on Thursday Stage 1 have invited all parents and carers to the 

beach to participate in beach games and then our Kindy students 

will be celebrating 100 days at school with a morning tea and 

dress up on Friday.  

A big thank you to our P & C for running an amazing Trivia Night 

on the weekend. We would also like to thank all the businesses 

involved too. It was a fantastic night, and I know I had a great 

time. It was so nice to be able to socialise with our families and 

have fun at the same time. The P & C worked tirelessly to put it 

altogether and I know that it was such a great success, that they 

are already talking about next years event.  
 

Please make sure you clarify with your child where you are picking 

them up from. Remember, if you are picking them up in the car, 

they need to exit through the Orient Street office gate.  Having 

your child’s name in the window on an A4 piece of paper is helpful 

too. If they are walking, they need to go through the Orient street 

walk gate or Sutherland street walk gate.  

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - to be written clearly on bag if using fund 

as payment. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

    
 

P&C NEWS 

A massive thank you to all our wonderful parents and carers 
who attended our P&C Trivia Night or put a bid on our Silent 
Auction on Saturday. The night was a huge success! We are 
still doing the final tally, but we have raised more than 
$6000 which will all go towards resources for our kids.  

Due to the resounding success of the night, we will be    
holding a P&C meet and greet afternoon at Kingscliff Hotel 
on the 21st of August. This is another fantastic opportunity 
for you to meet some other parents in a social setting.  

This year the P&C organised for food trucks to attend our 
Athletics Carnival. From all the big sticky grins we know that 
the fairy floss, snow cones and pizza were a massive        
success. The line up of parents at the coffee van told us the 
caffeine was appreciated too.  

We will be sharing figures from all our recent fundraising at 
our next meeting, it would be great to have lots of parents 
there to have their say in how this is best spent.  

We love our community, and the last couple of weeks have 
shown us why!  

From your smiling P&C  

Thursday 4 August 

Katherine 

Friday 5 August 

Leisa,   Jean 

Thursday 11 August 

Katherine 

Friday 12 August 

Jean,  Heather 

 
 
 

Interrelate—Yrs 4, 5 & 6 

These programs start at the beginning of September and 
are run over a few of weeks.  Notes were sent home last 
week, the cost is $20 per student should you wish to use 
your Education Hardship Fund please write this on the 
form and return to the front office.  

K-2 Beach Athletics Day 

Notes were sent home yesterday for the Beach Athletics 
day happening on Thursday 11 August, please return note 
and payment (if required) to the office as soon as        
possible. 

Education Hardship Fund 

Please advise the office if you wish to use the Education 
Hardship Fund as a payment option for excursions, sport, 
uniform, canteen, etc. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

 

What a great day celebrating athletics out in the local    

community last week. The new tents looked amazing and it 

was a perfect day for a carnival.  It was also the first        

athletics carnival with our new sporting houses. 

 

 

A huge congratulations to Tilly O-P who SMASHED the 11yr 

girls high jump record by a massive 12 centimetres! What 

an amazing achievement.  

 

 

 

 

 

Age Champions 

 

 

 

BOYS 

Jnr Boys—Leo D, Runner up—Lewis B 

11yr Boys—Jesse B, Runner up—Alfie G 

Snr Boys—Koby S, Runner up Lachie P 
 

GIRLS 

Jnr Girls—Venus C, Runner-up Annabella R 

11Yr Girls—Tilly O-J, Runner up Falon T 

Snr Girls— Kiara S, Runner-up Sophie K 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    
KIMP NEWS 
 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend 
 
Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Musical Program 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 

This week we opened our early morning rehearsals to 
parents as part of Education Week. A huge thank you 
to those parents who were able to come along and 
see a rehearsal in action...the bands were certainly 
on their best behaviour with you watching! It's a 
great opportunity to see us working on new music 
and then how much we improve as the year goes on 
when you compare it with end of year performances. 

A reminder that with Stage 2 and Stage 3 camps   
coming up there are a few rehearsal changes in the 
next two weeks. No Senior band next Tuesday but  
lessons are still on as usual for all KIMP students at 
school next week. Intermediate Band and Big Band 
ARE on next week. 

Please let me know via email (address below) if you 
are still not receiving KIMP emails from me.
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Kingscliff Public School 

 
 

            Year 4 Winner                Stage 3 Winners 

     
 . 

 

 

                                          Parker                                            1st—Ochre 

                                                                   2nd—Evie 

                                                                   3rd—Jett 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


